NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The receiving of sealed bids for KAUMUALII HIGHWAY INTERSECTION
IMPROVEMENTS AT LAUOHO ROAD AND KULI ROAD, ISLAND OF KAUAI,
in HIePRO, scheduled for Thursday, June 2, 2022, at 2:00 P.M. Hawaii Standard
Time (HST), is hereby POSTPONED UNTIL Thursday, June 9, 2022,

at 2:00 P.M. HST, Bids received after due date and time shall not be considered.

VG

JADE T. BUTAY
Director of Transportation
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